
From: FIRB AF:EX
To: "Ellana Moreno"; David Gruber
Cc: woodysiemens@bcchicken.ca; stephanie@bcbhec.com; office@bcchickengrowers.ca; craig.w.evans@gmail.com;

ernie@westernhatchery.ca; Tim Pritchard
Bcc: Anslow, Martha AF:EX; "Christine Elsaesser"; "XT:Donkers, Peter GCPE:IN"; "Al Sakalauskas"; "Al Sakalauskas2"
Subject: BC Chicken Marketing Board Long-Term Chicken Pricing Recommendation Review
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Dear Mr. Gruber:
 
Thank you for your letter.
 
In light of the Primary Poultry Processors Association of BC’s (PPPABC) application for non-
disclosure, and as set out in the BC Farm Industry Review Board’s (BCFIRB) letter dated December
11, 2023, which states:

“I note that the deadline for making submissions in response to the November 23, 2023
process letter is currently December 22, 2023 … these deadlines will need to be extended
until such time as the panel makes its decision on PPPABC’s non-disclosure application and
makes any necessary procedural orders to accommodate confidentiality concerns. The panel
will provide a revised submission schedule at that time.”

 
As such, we are writing to confirm that review participants are not required to provide their

submissions by December 22nd as originally set out in BCFIRB’s November 23, 2023 letter, and that
the Panel will provide further direction for submissions once a decision is made on PPPABC’s non-
disclosure application.
 
Regards,
 
Olivia Mattan (she/her)
A/ Executive Director
BC Farm Industry Review Board  
(T) 778-676-0626 | Olivia.Mattan@gov.bc.ca
 
I gratefully acknowledge the territory of the Xwsepsum (Esquimalt) and Lək̓ʷəŋən (Songhees) First Nations, and
all Indigenous peoples on whose territories I work, live and play.
 

From: Ellana Moreno <morenoe@bennettjones.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 9:21 AM
To: FIRB AF:EX <FIRB@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: woodysiemens@bcchicken.ca; stephanie@bcbhec.com; office@bcchickengrowers.ca;
craig.w.evans@gmail.com; ernie@westernhatchery.ca; David Gruber
<GruberD@bennettjones.com>; Tim Pritchard <pritchardt@bennettjones.com>
Subject: BC Chicken Marketing Board Long-Term Chicken Pricing Recommendation Review [BJ-
WSLegal.FID6308644]
 
[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or
links that you are expecting from a known sender.
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Good morning,
 
Please see attached correspondence of today’s date on behalf of Mr. Gruber.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Ellana Moreno
Legal Assistant, Bennett Jones SLP
2500 Park Place, 666 Burrard Street, Vancouver, B.C., V6C 2X8
T. 604 891 5171 | F. 604 891 5100

 
BennettJones.com
 

 

 

The contents of this message may contain confidential and/or privileged subject matter. If this
message has been received in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies. If you do not
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the following link: http://www.bennettjones.com/unsubscribe
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